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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas T. Martin, Regional e in'strator
Region I

FROM: Barry R. Letts, Director
Office of Investigations iel ffice, Region I

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF CASE N0. 1-92-059: CAME0 DIAGNOSTIC CENTER,

INC./USE OF RADI0 ACTIVE MATERIALS AT A LOCATION PRIOR TO
RECEIVING NRC APPROVAL VIA THE LICENSE AMENDMENT PROCESS

,

This investigation regarding potential wrongdoing was initiated by the Office
of Investigations (01) on December 16, 1992, under 01 Case No. 1-92-059.
Coordination has been effected with your technical staff. OI evaluation of
the surrounding facts and circumstances indicates that further investigation
may be warranted; however, we have been advised that the priority of this
matter is low and higher priority cases take precedence. OI is therefore
closing this investigation by this memorandum.

Copies of all documents, reports of interview, statements and transcripts
obtained by 01 during the investigation will be made available at your
request. If, at a future date, your staff develops information which raises
the priority of the issues involved, please advise my office and we will
reevaluate.

cc: J. Weddle, 01:HQ
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